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Welcome from our Board: 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Partners, 

One of our greatest joys is to thank our parents/guardians for entrusting their children to 
Roosevelt Children’s Academy (RCA) to provide students with the highest level of education. 
We value the incredible commitment of our school community, teaching faculty, and staff. 
RCA provides a rigorous academic program complemented by enrichment opportunities, 
empowering our students to achieve outstanding results as they prepare for high school, 
college, and beyond. 
 
We are grateful to our community partners and stakeholders for their unwavering support 
and continued encouragement to educate our children from Roosevelt and surrounding 
communities. RCA was founded on the premise that every child can succeed if given the 
right opportunity to learn in a safe, nurturing, and supportive environment. This 
commitment to our students' well-being is at the core of our philosophy, and we believe it 
still holds true today. Therefore, when we educate our students, we not only change 
communities but also transform our society. 

 
We are deeply appreciative of your dedication and commitment as we prepare for the 
coming year together. While academic challenges may appear to be facing us, we want 
to assure you that we have every confidence in our teaching staff and 
parents/guardians. With your support, we are confident that our students will meet and 
exceed these challenges. 

We are excited about the upcoming school year. With the complete confidence of the 
Charter School Institute, the support from parents and guardians, the dedication of a very 
talented leadership team, teaching faculty and staff, the hard work of students, the selfless 
service of administrators, and the purposeful vision of the Board of Trustees, we are 
confident that we will see new levels of accomplishments in all areas at Roosevelt 
Children’s Academy. 

We thank you again for your service and support in serving the children in our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rev. Reginald Tuggle - Board Chair 
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